
5 Sunday: 	 8:00 AM	 Worship Service (Sanctuary) 		  		
		  9:15 AM 	 Worship Service (Gym) 
		  10:30 AM	 Worship Service (Sanctuary) 	
6 Monday: 	 DRLS School resumes 
		  9:00 AM	 Women’s Bible Study 
		  6:30 PM	 Women’s Bible Study
7 Tuesday:	 6:30 AM 	 Men’s Bible Study
		  8:30 AM	 Women’s Bible Study
		  6:00 PM	 Handbell Rehearsal
		  7:00 PM	 Choir Rehearsal
		  7:00 PM	 Committee of Lay Elders Meeting
8 Wednesday:	 6:30 AM	 Men’s Bible Study
		  6:30 AM	 Women’s Bible Study
		  9:00 AM	 Women’s Bible Study
		  2:00 PM	 Women’s Bible Study
		  5:30 PM	 Men’s Small Group Bible Study
		  6:45 PM	 Women’s Bible Study			 
9 Thursday:	 8:30 AM	 M.O.M. Cafe
		  9:30 AM	 Senior Bible Study
10 Friday:	 8:30 AM	 Revelation Fitness
11 Saturday:	

	 Traditional Worship in the Church • Sundays ~ 8 and 10:30 AM	  

	 Contemporary Worship in the Gym • Sundays ~ 9:15 AM 

	 Adult Bible Classes, 7th Grade Confirmation and Kids’ Connection  • Sundays ~ 9:15 AM

Sunday Morning Worship, January 5, 2020

Traditional & Contemporary Worship•Pastor Jeff 

Celebrating Birthdays This Week:			 
5	 Marie Holt, Kristin Palmquist
6	 Doris Egan, Albert Galovich, Justin Poniewaz, Sarah Walsh
7	 Charlotte Kane
8	 Deborah Cook, Allan Dudek, Glenn Eggert, Hannah Healy, Lauren Lauterbach, Ella Mosier, 	
		  John Nehls, Thomas Statz
9	 Gene Borchardt, Remmy Schram, Richard Teigen
10 	Lars Anderson, Steve Frisch, Chris Lueth, Kurt Schultz, Tina Strickland
11	 Lori Drew, Julie Keidl, Dennis Prox, Peter Roehl
12	 Grace Cutting, Karli Molnau, Lucas Molnau, Robert Spors, Timothy Timmerman, Ethan Wolf
Celebrating Anniversaries This Week:

	 Birthdays/Anniversaries this week

Healing, Comfort, and Strength: Diane-friend of the Kaikini family, Leslie Barkow, Mary Barrett-moth-
er of Beth Hynes, Dennis Becker, Sandy Brunner-daughter-in-law of Tom & Carol Brunner, Mike 
Figueira-father of Sandra Huenink, Tammy Gassner-sister of Tracey Markut, Stacey Glissendorf-friend 
of Katie Marshall & Greg Steinberg, Tom Hanratty-father of Kim Doyle, Don Henckel, Haley Huth,  
Nancy Imler, Dorothy Lambrecht, Bob M., Cindy Metcalf-niece of Margaret Parker, Margaret Mortensen, 
McKenzie O’Connor-granddaughter of Chris & Neva Conlon, Kathy Richardson-friend of Karen & 
Mike Johnson and Katie Marshall, Becky Steiner &  Amy Zeutzius-daughters of Bill & Trudy LaBonte, 
Brooke Steiner-granddaughter of Bill & Trudy LaBonte, Marge Solie-mother of Joanne Webb, Ruth  
Sternemann, & Stephanie Van Ulft-Aunt of Angela Bahr.
Upcoming Surgery: Carol Plopper
Prayer of thanksgiving for the baptism of Henry Patrick Jablonski this morning.
Prayers for Frank Kaiser and family (brother-in-law of Tom Ziska), as he is going into hospice care.
Shut-ins and Long-Term Care: Ted Batterman, Carol & Al Galovich, Thomas Henry, Katie Herold, 
Frank & Melva Johnson, Lois Kagerah, Eileen & Kurt Kaun, Jim & Margaret Meinecke, Alice Walker 
and Marilyn Zimmermann.
Pray for the safety of our troops and for those men and women currently serving: Ryan Ander-
son–Air Force–grandson of Lars & Joan Anderson, Danny Capaccio-daughter of Cherie Eckmann and 
sister to Annelise and David-serving in the Army, Jacob Higgins-son of Renee and Todd Bielawa-Ar-
my-National Guard, Brody Johnson-Nephew of Curt Johnson-U.S. Army, Brandon Kelly-nephew of 
Sherri Seese-National Guard, Patrick Lippert-nephew of Jeff & Karen Lippert-U.S. Navy, Brett Mar-
kut-U.S. Army, Serving in the Ukraine, Brock Miller-nephew of Michael and Tracy Holt-U.S. Marines, 
Ethan Mueller-Husband of Mykayla Giesie Mueller-U.S. Navy, Meghan O’Connell-daughter-in-law of 
Tim & Julie O’Connell-U.S. Army, Derek O’Connell-son of Tim & Julie O’Connell-U.S. Army, Kevin 
Radke-Army National Guard-son of Todd & Laura Radke, Joseph Schubert-son of Pastor Jeff & Judy 
Schubert-Air Force Reserves, Payton Sluss-Army National Guard-son of Trevor & Shaunta’ de Boer
Weekly Prayer Requests: Prayer requests can be submitted to Gail Arnold in the church office by 
calling her at 262-367-8400, by email gail.arnold@drlc.org, or you may fill out a prayer request card 
which may be found in the church pews or on the Welcome Centers.
Special Prayer Requests will be listed in Spread the Word for two weeks; please call the church 
office and renew the prayer if more time is needed. If you or someone you know will be in the  
hospital or if you have a family member serving in the Military, please submit their name(s) so we may 
add them to our prayer list. 
Prayer Chain Requests: email Jeff Lippert at prayers@theprayerwarriors.org or 262-367-8400.

	 Remembering Those in Prayer...

Pastor Jeffery Schubert 
Cell: 262-337-0969
Pastor Seth Flick 
Cell: 314-456-3742
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31385 W. Hill Road (HWY 83), Hartland, WI 53029 • www.drlc.org
Church: 262-367-8400 • School: 262-367-3664 • Childcare: 262-367-2972
Please send “Spread The Word” information to ruth.sternemann@drlc.org
Divine Redeemer GUEST WIFI: password is DivineRedeemer.

There are no flowers placed in the chancel today. 

The 2019 Altar Flower Charts are posted on the bulletin boards. Sign up for your special occasion. Cost 
for flowers: $36 per bouquet. Make checks payable to DRLC and place in Stacy Bader’s mailbox.

	 Chancel Flowers

JOIN US ON:

	 Week-at-a-Glance

6	 John & Lori Schmeling “30”
9	 Ken & Margaret Elmergreen “66”

9	 Lyle & Vivian Vogt “21”

One Item Once a Week FEED MY SHEEP is a congregational outreach to the Hartland 
Food Pantry. Please bring one food item in addition to your offering each week and place 
it in the bins located in the Narthex and cafeteria. Please be mindful of expiration dates. 

 Impact Opportunity

Please help Divine Redeemer Church & School earn 
cash by choosing Divine Redeemer when you use:  
Amazon Smile, Thrivent Choice Dollars, & Scrip.  

Be sure to designate Divine Redeemer when you shop!

Sermon Notes for this Sermon Notes for this 
Sunday are on our app.Sunday are on our app.
Find: Divine Redeemer Hartland WIFind: Divine Redeemer Hartland WI

You are all Invited for Coffee Talks and 
Prayer with Principal JBahr! 

In an effort to communicate effectively with our school parents and 
take the opportunity to pray together, the following dates have been 

scheduled for coffee talks and prayer with Principal JBahr.  
Please join JBahr in the cafeteria the  

following Friday mornings from  
8:15-8:45 AM to hear the latest  

happenings in the school, get questions 
answered, give suggestions for areas of 
improvement, and pray together for the 

success of our future plans for the church 
and school.

Jan. 17, Feb. 14, Mar. 13, Apr. 17, May 15



SCAN THE QR CODE if you prefer to give electronically using our new PushPay Giving 
tool and your smart phone. This is a safe and easy way to offer your gifts to God.
KIDS CONNECTION & CONFIRMATION IS SUSPENDED.  We look forward to seeing everyone in class 
again starting January 12.
BETHEL BIBLE CLASS IS BACK. Brian Dall will lead this new Bethel class beginning January 12. 
How do we come to know Jesus? How do we meet the true Christ as revealed in the Scriptures? The 
Bethel Series seeks to address these questions with a unique overview approach of the Old and New 
Testaments. In the process of the study, the student lifts from the pages of Scripture the wonderful story of 
God moving through history and showing us the plan of salvation.
REQUESTING DONATIONS OF ARTIFICIAL TREES. Vacation Bible School is seeking donations of arti-
ficial trees, any size, that would be either 1 piece or no more than 4 pieces to assemble. No lights please. 
Rocky Mountain Railway VBS will take place June 15 – 18, 2020. If you have a tree to donate for VBS 
decorations, please contact annmarie.hahn@drl.org or call 262-367-8400 ext. 103.
DIVINE REDEEMER OFFERS SKI AND SNOWBOARDING OUTINGS at Little Switzerland Ski Hill in 
Slinger for the winter of 2020. For details, see flyers in the Narthex & cafeteria. Outings include four 
ski/board outings in January and/or four outings in February and provides ski or snowboard rentals, 
discounted lessons and amazing memories. Skiing/boarding starts on Sundays at 1 PM to closing. One-
hour group lessons begin at 4 PM. For more information, contact Heidi Then, Ski/board Coordinator with 
all questions at heidithen@yahoo.com or 414-614-1050. Link to register is http://shop.littleswitz.com/
groups Group code is:  DRFEB1920   Once registered, place check payable to Divine Redeemer in our 
Director of Youth Ministry Ann Marie Hahn’s church mailbox/office on or before January 8 for February.
MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP will be January 12 at 10:15 – 11:45 AM in the Media Center and 
Gym – come play the Saran Wrap Ball Game! 
ATTENTION MIDDLE SCHOOL, HIGH SCHOOL & COLLEGE STUDENTS - SAVE THE DATE for the 
YOUTH LOCAL MISSION WEEK INFORMATIONAL MEETING - January 26 at 10:15 AM in the Media 
Center.  Have you ever wanted to go on a mission trip, but didn’t have the time or couldn’t afford it? 
Then come to this meeting! This Mission Week is located right here in Lake Country and is for adults and 
students who have completed 6th grade by the end of this school year (will be entering 7th grade in fall).  
Chaperones needed. Questions? annmarie.hahn@drlc.org 
DIVINE REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL IS HOSTING THESE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 
OPEN HOUSE EVENTS — On Wednesday, Jan. 15 at 6:30 PM in the School Media Center/Library 
an “Early Childhood Parent Information Night” will be presented to all parents interested in child-
care, including birth-toddler programs, the two-year old Eaglet Class, and the Three and Four-year 
old Kindergarten Classes.  Meet the teachers, learn about the dynamic curricu-
lum, and receive necessary enrollment information!  These Early Childhood Pro-
grams are in high-demand and fill to capacity quickly!  Reserve your spot today 
by attending this important evening of introductions and information!  FREE child-
care will be available by pre-registering with the school office- 262-367-3664. 
— On Tuesday, Feb. 11 & Thursday, Feb. 20 Stop in anytime (between 8 AM -  
8 PM) for a comprehensive Open House tour of Divine Redeemer Lutheran School 
and learn more about the Early Childhood Programs, 
and 5 year old Kindergarten - Eighth Grade Classes be-
ing offered for 2020-2021.  Meet the teachers, receive 
necessary enrollment information and learn how a qual-
ity, Christian education really does make a difference! 
— On Monday, Feb. 17 from 9-11 AM bring your child and 
enjoy these Early Childhood Classroom Experience Events.  
Students entering 3 year-old, 4 year-old or 5 year-old Kinder-
garten in the fall can enjoy a morning filled with classroom 
time, Bible time, projects, play time, story time and more!  Par-
ents stay with their child during this event so, please pre-regis-
ter by calling the school office at 262-367-3664.  Children are 
required to be the grades specific age by Sept. 1, 2020.
DIVINE REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL’S FIRST-EVER 
WINTER CARNIVAL - Friday, January 31 from 5 - 8 PM in 
the gymnasium.   Join us for this great evening of fun for the 
whole family!  Bring your friends and invite the community to 
this event that includes carnival games, snacks, face paint-
ing, a silent auction and more!  Funds raised will help sup-
port the great mission of Divine Redeemer Lutheran School!

	 Guest Information
We’re glad you are here! If this is your first visit, the following information may help 
you enjoy your experience even more: 

• Worship settings at Divine Redeemer are designed so that families have the opportunity 
to worship together.  
•  Please be sure to stop by the Welcome Center if you have any questions or would like 
more information about our church. Please don’t hesitate to introduce yourself to one of our 
pastors after today’s service. 	  
•  Attendance Tablets: Please fill out the attendance tablets and pass them to the center 
aisle during the offering. Our guests are asked to fill out the bottom portion and our mem-
bers the top portion. Please provide as much information as you can on the tablet. 

Communion Policy:   Anyone who wishes to commune here for the first time is asked  
to speak to the pastor or an elder before the service. For those communing, examine yourself 
with these questions: 	  
	 Have I been baptized in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit?  
	 Do I believe I am a sinner and am I sorry for my sins? 	  
	 Do I earnestly intend with the help of God to amend my sinful life? 	 
	 Do I believe Christ’s true body and blood to be present in the Lord’s Supper for the  
	     forgiveness of sins?
If you are physically unable to come forward for Communion: Please let an usher know 
and the pastor will come to you and give you Communion.
Gluten Free - Ask an usher for a GLUTEN FREE PLEASE card when you attend communion. 
These are an easy and silent way to ask for a gluten free communion wafer.
Communion Wine: Non-alcoholic wine is available for Communion. It is located in the middle 
of the Communion tray and is gold in color.

	 Events
Sunday Morning Adult/Youth Bible Studies  at 9:15 AM
Lost Books of the Bible led by Ken Saydel in the Fellowship Hall. 
Bethel Bible Class led by Brian Dall in the Prayer Room.  
For more information please contact Brian at dallbrian@yahoo.com. (Beginning 1/12)
Hot Topic Bible Study for High School Youth at 10:25 AM led by Karen Roedel and Brian & Sarah 
Griffin in the Art Room. topic of day is Bold Prayer by Joby Martin from Right Now Media.  No 
Classes all of December. Class resumes Jan. 19.
Life Changing Prayer led by Todd Radke in the 4th Grade Classroom (Boris’ Room)
Baptism Information Classes led by Pastors Seth & Jeff in the 3rd Grade Classroom (Stoltenberg’s 
Room) (2/2, 3/1, 5/17 at 9:15 AM)
8th Grade Confirmation Forums led by Pastors Seth & Jeff in the Media Center (1/26, 2/9, 3/8)
Study Gateway Bible Studies for you and your family anytime at www.studygateway.com.  Contact 
Pastor Seth (seth.flick@drlc.org) with your email to subscribe for free.
Men’s Tuesday Morning and Wednesday Morning Bible Studies meet at 6:30 AM in the Media  
Center and in the Fellowship Hall. All men are welcome. There is also a Men’s Bible Study on  
Wednesday evenings at 5:30 PM in the Prayer Room.

	 Spiritual Life

	 Mark your calendars for the 20th annual Manitowoc Men’s 
Retreat on March 6-8, 2020 at the Holiday Inn in Manitowoc. This 
retreat draws men from over 20 different congregations and is a 
great fellowship opportunity. Registration forms are available at 
the Welcome Centers.
	 This year’s retreat will be centered on the book, “Don’t Give 
Up” written by Pastor Kyle Idleman. As a pastor, Kyle Idleman tells 
us that he has had so many conversations with people who were 
struggling. Across the board, what they seemed to need to hear 
was “Don’t give up.” Our lives are minefields of challenges that 
take their toll on our courage, our conviction, and even our faith. 

MEN’S RETREAT
HOLIDAY INN, MANITOWOC

4601 CALUMET AVE.
MARCH 6-8, 2020

WEEKEND SCHEDULE

Friday Night

5:00–7:00 Registration & Hotel Fish Fry 
 (Your Cost)
7:45–8:00 Praise Time
8:00–9:00 Share Time To Meet 
 “New Brothers”
9:00–9:05 Praise Time
9:05–9:30 Putting your faith into your 
 daily life
9:35–12:00  Fellowship with new brothers

Saturday

7:00–7:45  Breakfast
7:45–8:00  Praise Time
8:00–9:25  Smaller Group sectionals
9:35–10:55  Smaller Group sectionals
11:05–12:25  Smaller Group sectionals
12:35–1:30  Lunch
1:30–3:20  Relaxation
3:25–3:35  Praise Time
3:35–5:00  Smaller Group sectionals
5:00–6:00  Cash Bar
6:00–7:00  Banquet
7:00—  Movie/fellowship

Sunday

7:00–8:00  Breakfast
8:00–9:00  Ask the Pastor
9:00–10:00  Prayer Time
10:00–10:50  Worship Service
11:00AM  Check out & Head Home to our  
 Mission Field

2020

MARCH 6-8, 2020
(Lodging and 4 Meals Included)

First-time attendee discount! If you’re a first-time attendee 
coming with a regular attendee, your cost for a double room is 
only $140.00 before January 20.

NEW! REGISTER ONLINE AT 
orlctosa.org/event-registration!

Full payment must accompany registration form or online submission

TODAY’S DATE ___________________________________
NAME _________________________________________
ADDRESS ______________________________________
CITY _____________ ZIP ________ PHONE ____________
EMAIL _________________________________________
HOME CONGREGATION _____________________________
ROOM MATE ____________________________________

Willing to support a man who needs Financial
Assistance?   Yes _______   Amount $__________

MAIL REGISTRATION AND CHECK PAYABLE TO:
Our Redeemer Lutheran Church
c/o Jeff Willer
10025 West North Ave
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Questions? Call or email
Jeff Willer:  (414) 232-7975, jeffrwiller@gmail.com
Bob Seefeld: (414) 303-0334, Robertseefeld1@gmail.com
Greg Riederer: gn.riederer@att.net

2020 REGISTRATION
DEADLINE TO REGISTER: February 17, 2020

Double, 2 nights
Single, 2 nights

Double, Fri. night only
Single, Fri. night only

Double, Sat. night only
Single, Sat. night only

Saturday only

$190.00
$250.00
$114.00
$154.00
$128.00
$168.00
$80.00

$250.00
$300.00
$134.00
$174.00
$148.00
$188.00
$87.00

BY JAN 20

After FEB 17 $50 late fee  

AFTER JAN 20

MARCH
6-8

2020

This three-week series explores the theme of true worship in 
Haggai. By calling the Hebrew people to rebuild the temple, God 
led them in a renewal of the heart. In the same way, when God 
calls us to consider our own actions and how they impact our 
worship, He will lead to  
a renewal of our hearts.

New Sermon Series:  January 12-26

RENEW THE VISION

It is with both joy and excitement that we announce a unique  
opportunity to “Walk Where Jesus Walked”! 
On September 1 - 10, 2020, Pastor Seth will lead a tour to the Holy Land, and you are invited 
to prayerfully consider joining him. The tour will be a culturally and spiritually enriching experi-
ence, featuring sites that are well known to us through the Scriptures. Imagine visiting the Sea 
of Galilee area where Jesus engaged in a majority of his earthly ministry. Tours of Nazareth, 
Cana, Capernaum, the Mount of Beatitudes, 
and Mount Tabor are all included.
Explore ancient and modern Jerusalem – the 
Mount of Olives, Garden of Gethsemane, 
Mount Zion, the Temple Mount, and the Way of 
the Cross through the old walled city. Expe-
rience the birthplace of Jesus in Bethlehem. 
Marvel at the remains of King Herod’s palaces 
at Masada. Float atop the Dead Sea, the lowest 
place on earth. And return home with a renewed love for your Christian faith! A color flyer and 
registration form will be available soon. Just let Pastor Seth know you are interested. Then 
plan to be part of an unforgettable travel experience following in the footsteps of Jesus.


